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. 
June 13 2017 
 
 
Ms. Anna Holmes  
County of San Diego 
Sheriff’s Wireless Services Division 
5555 Overland Avenue, Suite 51005 
San Diego, California 92123          
 
SPECIAL TEMPORARY AUTHORIZATION (STA) - COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 

 
Dear Ms. Holmes, 
 
This letter is in support of your request for Special Temporary Authorization 
(STA) operations on frequencies and locations as stated in your letter on June 13 
2017 , Copied on page 2 of this approval letter.    
 
The RPC understands that this request supports temporary operations to support 
temporary system testing of new infrastructure on rebanded frequencies. 
 
 

The 800 MHz Regional Planning Committee, Region 5, has approved this 
request and fully support its operations.  
 
Please contact Mr. James C Donovan at 714-628-7050 should you have any 
questions regarding this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James C Donovan 
Chairperson  



 
 

 
 
Tuesday, June 13, 2017 
 
Jim Donovan – 800 MHz Chair 
Region 5 - Regional Planning Committee  
 
 
Ref:  Request STA Authorization Letter from Southern California 800 MHz NPSPAC 
Regional Planning Committee Chair– San Diego County site repeater: 

 

Site 
Fixed/Repeater 

Base 
(FB/FB2) (MHz) 

Control Stations 
(FX1) (MHz) 

Mobiles 
(MO) 
(MHz) 

Rams Hill 852.725 807.725 807.225 

Rams Hill 853.450 808.450 808.450 
 
Operation is critical to provide communications for improved and expanded-coverage for 
dispatch of Police, Fire and Local Government Emergency services. The above 
frequencies will provide communications for the Regional Communication System in San 
Diego County.  
 

This is critical for Public Safety. 
 
This application has been submitted to local coordination and conforms to the conditions 
of the Region 5 Planning Committee plan.   
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact me.  
Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 
Anna Holmes  
Frequency Licensing Section 
Email:  anna.holmes@sdsheriff.org 
Voice:  (858) 694-3210 
Fax (858) 495-5476 
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